Stevens Creek Trail Update

Construction continues on the next reach of the Stevens Creek Trail from the existing trailhead at Yuba
Drive to the south side of El Camino Real. This trail extension includes the construction of a
pedestrian/bicycle tunnel under El Camino Real near the intersection of El Camino Real and Highway 85,
as well as improvements at the Yuba Drive trailhead.

This portion of the Trail’s construction requires the removal of portions of the El Camino Real median
and relocation of existing underground water, gas and fiber optic utility lines. The number of travel lanes
on El Camino has been reduced to provide a work area for the construction of the new tunnel and for the
reconfiguration of the onramp to southbound Highway 85. Construction work will continue through the
beginning of 2008.

Design work has also begun for the final phase of the Trail project that will run from El Camino Real to the
Sleeper Avenue area.

For more information regarding the Stevens Creek Trail, call the Public Works Department at
(650) 903-6311. ®




